
Route D Relocation
WAYNE COUNTY July 15, 2019

Details
The project includes relocating Route D as part of the improvements to the 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Water Control Plan at Lake Wappapello. Im-
provements to Route D will extend from south of the bridge over the East 
Fork of Lost Creek to 0.5 miles south of County Road 524. Route D will be 
raised to a minimum elevation of 405 feet, which will help the roadway stay 
open to traffic during flooding events. 

Two alternates, which include relocating the roadway to the east or west of 
the existing alignment, are currently under consideration.

Timeline
The project is expected to be let in early 2021, with construction beginning 
as early as summer 2021. 

Traffic Impacts
Traffic impacts are unknown at this time and will be dependent upon the 
finalized alternate.

Contacts
For more information, please contact Project Manager Tim Pickett at (573) 
472-9003, Transportation Project Designer Jeff Wachter at (573) 472-5294 
or MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK MODOT 
(275-6636).
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Route D Relocation: Alternates
WAYNE COUNTY

ALTERNATE 1 

This alternate includes relocating Route D on a new alignment to the west of 
existing roadway. This would require substantial fill to bring the roadway to the 
proposed elevation. It would be necessary to purchase right-of-way.

ALTERNATE 2

This alternate includes reconstructing much of Route D on the existing roadbed, 
with several sections realigned to the east of the existing roadway.  This would 
improve a couple curves and require less fill to bring the roadway to the proposed 
elevation.  It would be necessary to purchase right-of-way.


